
Leah Sharibu

Held captive by Boko Haram since February 2018

Nigeria



On February 19, 2018, 14-year-old Leah Sharibu was kidnapped 
by Boko Haram from her school in Dapchi, Nigeria, along with 
approximately 100 other girls. A month later, every girl was 
released, except for Leah who remains in captivity because she 
refused to deny her faith in Jesus Christ. Unfortunately, Leah is 
just one of hundreds, if not thousands, of missing Christian girls in 
Nigeria. Please pray for Leah and other girls like her who are being 
held captive for their faith.

“My God, whom we have been praying to with you, is showing 
Himself mighty in my trying moment. I know your words to me during 
our morning devotions that God is very close to people in pain. I am 
witnessing this now. I am confident that one day I shall see your face 
again. If not here, then there at the bosom of our Lord Jesus Christ.”  
–Leah in a message sent to her mother with the released captives
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Visit www.onewiththem.ca to download postcards of other Christian captives.


